Sample Email to members of Congress
Subject Line: 
Support U.S. Businesses: BOI Reporting Extension Critical Piece of Funding Resolution
Email copy:
Dear [Congress Member's Name],
As a proud member of the Oklahoma Society of CPAs, I urge you to support a critical delay in the Beneficial Ownership Information (BOI) reporting requirements as part of the continuing government funding resolution.
The current BOI rollout timeline poses significant challenges for small businesses and financial professionals like myself, including compliance burdens and risks of unintentional noncompliance due to unclear guidance. A delay would provide the necessary time for clearer implementation standards and better preparation across industries.
This extension is vital to ensure a smooth transition and avoid unnecessary disruptions for countless businesses. Your leadership in advocating for this delay as part of the continuing government funding resolution would greatly benefit our communities and economy.
Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Title/Organization]
[Your Contact Information]

